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Collections remain low for a number of reasons including technical issues with ticket 
issuance equipment, PCO staffing, and poor contractor performance. The Department 
of Public Works has completed negotiations for a new contract, and anticipates having 
the contract in operation by the beginning of August 2014. 
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Technical issues with ticket issuance devices and PCO staffing have led to a decrease in 
ticket issuance. The Department of Public Works anticipates that issuance will remain 
low at least until a new vendor is in place in July 

6 



The rate of booting may drop temporarily in August due to Department of Public 
Works’ planned outsourcing of boot operations as part of their new parking 
enforcement contract. 
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The Department of Public Works (DPW) hired a new class of 14 PCOs. The class is 
currently in training and will be in the field starting in June. DPW reported that they 
are having more success in hiring PCOs and are looking into ways to increase the PCO 
retention rate. 
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Revenue is lower than projected because of ongoing issues with inoperable flashers in 
school zones. 
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The flashers with the worst performance have been converted from solar to AC power, 
but in many cases they are still inoperable. The Department of Public Works is 
exploring the possibility of completely replacing inoperable flashers. 
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Collections numbers do not include fees that have been collected but not warranted 
by the Department of Finance. 
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The increase in patients with Medicare and Medicaid is due to improved contractor 
performance and the Emergency Medical Service (EMS) setting up an automated data 
transfer system with 4 hospitals. EMS is currently in negotiations to set up an 
automated transfer with 2 additional hospitals. 
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The reported collections in 2012 and 2013 are an overestimate by approximately 
$100K per month due to an overpayment that has been refunded. 

25 



26 



27 



The Bureau of Revenue has experienced staff shortages and is currently hiring new 
auditors. The Bureau has also completed a contract to hire outside auditors. 
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The number of contacts and field visits will increase in June due to activity related to 
Essence Festival. 
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The City is currently working with the Sewerage and Water Board to implement the 
collections policy change. Effects from this change will be seen later in 2014. 
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The Office of Real Estate and Records is currently understaffed and anticipates sale 
events will slow accordingly. 

37 



38 



39 



40 



41 



The increase in fuel usage for the Department of Sanitation is due to increased street 
sweeping. The Equipment Maintenance Division will look into the increase in fuel 
usage for the Department of Public Works and the Clerk of Criminal District Court. 
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The decrease in fuel usage by street lights is driven by conversion to LEDs. The Office 
of Coastal and Environmental Affairs has worked with an outside contractor to perform 
a benchmarking study on Library utility usage. The findings of this study have not yet 
been implemented. 
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